GCCTM

November 19, 2014

Welcome Elementary
36 East Welcome Road
Greenville, South Carolina 29611

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

On behalf of Greenville County Council of Teachers of Mathematics, | would like to invite you to
be the Keynote Speaker at our GCCTM Honors Banquet Tuesday, April 21, 2015. The Honors
Banquet will be held at 6:30 pm at Brick Street Café, 315 Augusta St. Greenville, SC.

The GCCTM Honors Banquet celebrates and honors Greenville County Schools students who
have the highest SAT scores in the school district. Each of these students has been directly
impacted by your leadership and investment in education. These students will be some of
South Carolina’s future leaders and business owners. There will be approximately 80 students,
parents, and teachers in attendance.

Thank you for considering this invitation. For more information about the GCCTM Honors
Banquet, please feel free to contact me at 864 245-3961 or aeparker@greenville.k12.sc.us

Wit kindest regards,

Amy Elizabeth Bowen Parker
Greenville County Council of Teachers of Mathematics
Vice-President of Elementary School (Intermediate)

Groevnlie, 29604
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